
   

 

 
SATs Information Talk – Tuesday 30th January – 3.30 pm 

 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Tuesday 30th January at 3.30pm, a SATs information talk is being offered to 
parents with children currently in year 6. The talk will be delivered in 6P. 
 
The talk will provide information on what the SATs tests are, timetabling for 
SATs week, how the tests are administered and how you can support your 
child. It will also be a good opportunity to ask any questions you may have 
about these statutory tests. 
 
There will also be the opportunity to view some of the CPG books that we are 
offering year 6 students to buy. You will be able to see examples of books you 
may want to order for your child and the order form process will be explained 
to you. 
 
If you are unable to attend the evening, a copy of the presentation and order 
form will be sent home with your child the following day. The presentation and 
order form will also be available on the school website.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Year 6 Team 


